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The waiting lists for charter schools of parents seeking alternatives for their children 

tell us that there is a clear demand for charter schools. 

We need to keep the right as parents, to be able to choose, how and where our kids 

are educated.  

Charter schools allow parents to do so. 

If this bill passes it will surely guarantee many more children leaving the public school 

system in search for better options for their children, such as homeschooling or 

private school. 

Education, just like the medical field, is not a one size fits all approach. We need to 

allow options and have the right to choose what is best for our children.  


